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EST. 1955  •  KETCHUM, IDAHO

		
PROMOTING LITERACY AND LITERATURE 

IN CENTRAL IDAHO FOR 60 YEARS



THE COMMUNITY LIBRARY BRINGS

INFORMATION, IDEAS, AND 

INDIVIDUALS TOGETHER TO 

ENHANCE THE CULTURAL LIFE OF THE 

COMMUNITY.

It does so solely through the generosity 
of individual donations and through 

revenue from the Gold Mine Thrift Store 
and Gold Mine Consign. 

WE RELY ON YOU.

THANK YOU FOR HELPING!

for
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can get a
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RY CARD
here
FREE!



Dear Friends, 

This year, as we celebrate The Community 
Library’s 60th anniversary, we honor how 
deeply rooted the Library is in central 
Idaho’s culture. I love finding evidence of the 
Library around the valley: a book stamped “The 
Community Library” that I see someone reading 
on a Mountain Rides bus; an article in the Idaho 
Mountain Express featuring historic photos from 

the Library’s regional history collection; the visitor lingering on the sidewalk to 
access the Library’s high-speed internet with a smart phone; the great outfit that 
a friend boasts she “got at the Gold Mine.” 

And of course, there are those traces of the Library that we cannot see – that 
exist as flashes in our individual imaginations when we open a book, 
listen to a story, talk to a neighbor, or simply sit by the fireplace and think.  

As we reflect on 60 years of service, we also plan for the future. Since 
the fall of 2014, we have gathered thousands of community comments and 
conducted a detailed self-review to analyze the Library’s facilities and how they 
meet the community’s needs and the Library’s goals. The “Re-Imagining 
the Library” initiative will ensure the ongoing safe and welcoming nature of 
the Library’s building, expand archival storage for regional history and special 
collections, enhance the capacity and flexibility of the lecture hall, and provide 
greater access to technology while preserving the rich collection of physical 
books. 

The Community Library has 60 years of roots in central Idaho, 
and those roots enable reach. Thank you for the strong community 
engagement that makes the Library the dynamic place that it is. 

Sincerely, 

Jenny Emery Davidson, Ph.D.
Executive Director 



		

PROMOTE  
LITERACY

WHEN YOU SUPPORT THE COMMUNITY LIBRARY, YOU HELP

• 	 We issued 1,102 new library cards in the past year!

• 	 People checked out 62,540 print books and 37,688 audiobooks, 	
	 DVDs, and CDs.

• 	 The Library initiated the “Books for Babies” program this spring to 		
	 provide a board book and literacy information for every child born in  
	 Blaine County.

• 	 179 children and teens read more than 200,000 hours 		
	 through the 	summer reading program. 

• 	 The Children’s Library staff members gave 62 presentations to 		
	 elementary school classes.

• 	 30 people participated in the first free adult English as a Second 		
	 Language class at the Library this summer. 

• 	 All the Light We Cannot See by Pulitzer Prize-winning Idaho writer 		
	 Anthony Doerr circulated 170 times this past year in multiple formats, 		
	 including large print, audio, and digital. (He spoke at The Community Library 	
	 just a year ago!)

• 	 The most circulated children’s author was Stan Berenstain. The 			 
	 Berenstain Bears books circulated 363 times!

• 	 Hundreds of people attended the Library’s famous free tech classes 		
	 with Paul Zimmerman.

Through more than 127,000 books and materials, 24 computers, and 
27 library staff members who love to help, The Community Library 

works to expand peoples’ literacy in the written word, 
spoken language, and information technology.



PROMOTE  
LITERACY

		
“This summer, The Community Library’s reading contest has been a HUGE 

success for my 9-year old son.  He has never before wanted to read to himself 
or out loud to someone else.  He signed up because he likes contests and really 

wants a new bike - what kid doesn’t? Now....  suddenly the first thing he says 
when he wakes up in the morning is, ‘Can we please read?’!  Now for the first 

time ever, I find him reading on his own for pleasure. What better result of a kids’ 
summer library contest could you wish for?” - Hilary Weekes 



•	 Approximately 4,000 people attended programs in the Lecture Hall on 
	 topics ranging from birds of prey to Charlie Hebdo to author Hampton Sides on 	
	 arctic expeditions.

•	 The Library provided a venue for dozens of community organizations 	
	 to hold meetings and public programs, including:

Blaine County School District | City of Ketchum  | Environmental Resource 
Center | Idaho Power | Royal Larkspur Players  | Snake River Alliance | Sun Valley 
Artist Series | Sun Valley Economic Development Group | Sun Valley Institute for 
Resilience | Sun Valley Nordic Festival | Sun Valley Opera | Sun Valley Summer 
Symphony | Sun Valley Wellness Festival | The Drug Coalition |  The Family of 
Woman Film Festival | The Hunger Coalition | The Wood River Women’s 
Foundation |  Wood River Studio Tour | YMCA

•	 Discourse can be digital, too: People logged in to the Library’s public 
	 computers 24,698 times for a total of 17,898 minutes of use.

•	 120 people engaged in three days of discussion and presentations on Ernest 	
	 Hemingway during the September Hemingway Festival. 

•	 190,000 people passed through the Gold Mine Thrift Store – 	
	 it’s a social hub of town! 

WHEN YOU SUPPORT THE COMMUNITY LIBRARY, YOU HELP

ENCOURAGE 
COMMUNITY 
DISCOURSE

The Community Library provides a commons where people can 
gather and discuss a diversity of ideas, stimulated by books from the 
stacks, programs in the lecture hall, art on the walls, and conviviality 

around the fireplace. 



ENCOURAGE 
COMMUNITY 
DISCOURSE

		 “Paul’s Tech Classes at The Community Library were the reason I could 
purchase and use an iPhone! He made everything understandable in a 

nice way, and he could answer any question.” 
- Carolyn Wicklund 



WHEN YOU SUPPORT THE COMMUNITY LIBRARY, YOU HELP

PROVIDE
CONTEMPLATIVE 

SPACE

“Saturday for me is a day to 
recharge…instead of going for 
a hike or bike ride like so many 
folks in Sun Valley, I go to The 
Community Library.  Walking 

through the cavernous stacks is a 
Harry Potter-like experience…each 
book shouting ‘choose me, choose 

me!’  When a book shouts loud 
enough, I pull it from the shelf and 
if it tumbles into my hands, it goes 

home with me…if it’s difficult to 
remove, it stays. By the time I leave 

the Library, I usually have four or 
five books, each has spoken to 

me in some way.”
- Richard Odom 

“The Library 
grounds you.” 
- Carol Harlig 

“It’s a place where I can 
relax and distract myself 

from my worries.” 
- Sixteen-year old 

Danfer works two jobs in 
Ketchum during his summer 
vacation from high school. 
He comes to the Library to 

use the computers in his 
breaks between work.



PROVIDE
CONTEMPLATIVE 

SPACE

		
“Thank you! You gave me a library card when I had no I.D. to give. You gave this 

invisible woman a chance to ‘be’ to read, to browse, rent movies - when I 
couldn’t do much else without an identity. You’re terriffic!”

- Anonymous

Photo: Gerry Morrison



•	 Guitars were checked out from the Library 73 times, and dozens of 	
	 people participated in a regular Guitar Circle to learn how to play. 

•	 During regular “maker” activities in the Children’s Library, kids 		
	 drew story book illustrations, sewed wearable art, built towers with 		
	 legos, danced and sang. 

•	 A rabbit, a tarantula, and a turtle visited the Library during the 	
	 weekly Science Time (but not at the same time!) and got kids thinking 	
	 about the natural world. 

•	 Library staff read poetry at 2 city council meetings during 
	 National Poetry Month in April.  

•	 Charlie Brandt – author of I Heard You Paint Houses – worked on his 	
	 next book by a window. 

•	 A seed library was launched in April to encourage local gardeners to 	
	 exchange seeds and growing tips.  

•	 In the Lecture Hall, we exhibited photographs by David Stoecklein, 
	 Laura McPhee, David Friedman, and more Wood River Valley 	
	 artists. 

•	 Who knows how many creative discoveries were made by Gold 	
	 Mine customers?

WHEN YOU SUPPORT THE COMMUNITY LIBRARY, YOU HELP TO

FOSTER 
CREATIVITY

Within The Community Library, books are written, school projects 
are developed, art is made, and imaginative worlds are conjured. 

The Library provides space, tools, and inspiration 
to help creativity happen. 



Libraries are 
not made; they grow. 
Augustine BIRRELL 

(1850-1933)

	
“I was educated in the Ketchum Community Library.  My parents both worked 
for Sun Valley and I went to elementary school in Ketchum, so I had two hours 

every day after school before they picked me up.  I had read through the 
children’s section by fifth grade, and started on adult novels and science fiction 

after that. I can’t remember when all that eclectic reading jelled into a world 
view, but sometime in high school I remember realizing that the world my 

high-school curriculum described was one of many... .  I’ve been hanging out 
in libraries ever since.” 

- John Rember



			 

The Regional History Department and the Sun Valley Museum 
of History preserve and share the many dimensions of central 

Idaho history and culture, from Union Pacific photographs to oral 
histories to vintage ski equipment and Ernest Hemingway artifacts. 

DEEPEN A SENSE 
OF PLACE IN 

CENTRAL IDAHO

WHEN YOU SUPPORT THE COMMUNITY LIBRARY, YOU HELP

• 	 2 new permanent exhibits opened at the Sun Valley Museum of History: 	
	 “Railroad Ties: Tracking the History of Sun Valley” and 	
	 “Hemingway at Home in Idaho.” 

•	 3 local legends were inducted into the Sun Valley Ski Hall of Fame at 	
	 the Library Lecture Hall in February: Muffy Davis, Sigi Engl, and 		
	 Jack Simpson. 

•	 Students from the Sage School created a local history exhibit 	
	 based on research in the Regional History Department. 

•	 A traveling exhibit from the Idaho State Historical Society, “Those Who 	
	 Served: Honoring Idaho’s Military Past,” opened at the Sun 	
	 Valley Museum of History on Memorial Day weekend. 

•	 20 people participated in a winter book group on contemporary 
	 fiction of the American West.

•	 Students at Carey High School did an oral history project on 	
	 their town with help from the Regional History Department. 

•	 Library staff and trustees initiated a strategic plan for archival 	
	 storage of local history materials. 



		 “As a reporter at the Idaho Mountain Express, I utilize the services of the 
Regional History Department whenever I need historical context for a story. 

The department is easily accessed and user friendly, whether you’re on the job 
or simply curious about our community’s origins.”

- Amy Busek 



THANK YOU!FINANCIAL SUMMARY
Execution of Mission	 Amount
Core Programs	  $1,086,527
(i.e., staff, books and related 
materials, technology infrastructure) 
Adminstration 	  $310,184 
Philanthropy & Engagement	  $100,294 

Total Expenses	  $1,497,005 

Funding of Mission	 Amount
Individuals & Foundations	  $721,499
Gold Mine Net Income	  $547,113 
Contribution from Endowment 	  $194,000 
Restricted Grant Income	  $25,000
Misc. Income 	 $10,198

Total Income	  $1,497,810

The Community Library is unique among public libraries 
in that it receives no dedicated tax dollars. It is funded by 
individual donations, revenue from the Gold Mine thrift 
and consignment stores, and an endowment. 

You can help the Library’s work by 
• 	making a financial gift - use the enclosed envelope or give
  	 online at www.comlib.org
• 	shopping at the Gold Mine thrift and consignment stores
• 	donating or consigning items to the Gold Mine stores 
• 	volunteering - contact Eric Duncan at eduncan@comlib.org  
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THANK YOU!

$50,000+ 
Carol and Edmund W. Dumke
The Kemmerer Family Foundation
	
$20,000+ 
James and Barbara Cimino Foundation
Michael S. Engl Family Foundation
Jo and William B. Lowe
	
$10,000 - $19,999 
Anonymous - 3
Elsie and Eugene Cheston
Debra and Lyman Drake
The Charles Engelhard Foundation
Deana and Morley Golden
Carol Holding
Gordon R. and Mary M. Howard Family
   Foundation
Roy A. Hunt Foundation
The Ambrose Monell Foundation
Pegan Brooke and Tim Mott
Wattis Dumke Foundation

$5,000 - $9,999 
Anonymous – 1 
Susan and John Andrews
Boswell Family Foundation
Bundy Family Foundation
Daniel and Mary Reeves Foundation
Cay Fortune and John Shimer
Humbly Bumbly Foundation
James Deering Danielson Foundation
Kapp Family Foundation
Kerr Pacific Corporation
Inge-Lise and Jack Lane
Mary W. Harriman Foundation
The John A. Moran Charitable Trust
The Palmedo Family Foundation
Jennifer and Peter Roberts
Charles Conn and Beverley Robertson
Sirius Fund
Judith and Richard Smooke
Brenda and John Taber
Lisa and Greg Wendt
WOW Students
Barbara and Stanley Zax

$1,000 – $4,999 
Anonymous – 2 
Katherine Abelson
Big Wood Landscape, Inc.
Francie and Ed Blair
Boise State University
Toni and Peter Breck
Buncy’s Charitable Fund
The Gilbert and Ildiko Butler Family
   Foundation
Ann and Peter Cannell
The Caridad Corporation
Christina Carroll
The Glen and Angela Charles Family
   Foundation
Mary Ahern and John Chlebowski
Paul Connolly
Sophie and Derek Craighead
Wendy and Jim Daverman
Maryon Davies Lewis
Peggy Dean
Janet and Rogert DeBard
Bobo and Bob Devens
Edsel B. Ford II Fund
Charlie Foss
The T&M Frankel Foundation
Annie Fuller
Joan and Launce Gamble
Donna and Jon Gerstenfeld
Peggy Goldwyn
Rita and George Golleher
Margie and Roger Gould
Peggy and Sam Grossman
Carol and Len Harlig
Margaret Dewey Hicks
Allison and Peter Janss
Wendy and Jim Jaquet
Judy Jellinek
Martha and Ross Jennings
Sheree and Dennis Kavanagh
Deborah Robertson and Jeff Lamoureux
Jeanne and Bill Landreth
Leach Capital, LLC
Diana Bambrink and Larry Levy
Marcia and Donald Liebich
Leslie and Jon Maksik
Maneval Reister Conard Family Foundation

The Matthias Foundation, Inc.
Penny Mazzola
Lisa and Wilson McElhinny
Susan and James McIntosh
Lila and David McLeod
The Milias Foundation
Julie Weston and Gerhardt Morrison
Suzanne and Alex Orb
Marylyn and Stephen Pauley
Peco Foundation
Susan and Reuben Perin
The Perlstein Foundation
Pesky Family Foundation
Linda and William Potter
Viki and Alfred Rankin
Tedde and Jim Reid
Elizabeth and Robert Reniers
Alan Richardson
Kate and Bob Rosso
Smith Foundation
Roselyne C. Swig
The Swig Foundation
Shirley and James Tallackson
Ann and Douglas Taylor
Denise and Donald Timmons
Marjorie and Barry Traub
Annie and Bill Vanderbilt
Diana and Mallory Walker
Ellen and John Wallace
Jeanne and Jim Welch
Nancy and James Welsh
The Woods Foundation
Wood River Middle School Students
Julie Wrigley
Patience and Bob Ziebarth

$100 – $999 
Anonymous - 4
Milton Adam
Lois and Bart Adrian
Laurie and Paul Ahern
Susie Alban
Albertsons
Allyson and Todd Aldrich
Don Anderson
Lesley Andrus
Leila and Ted Angle

Lynn and John Archer
Elizabeth and John Ashton
Anne Douglas and Henry Atherton
Judy and Don Atkinson
Judy Bachman
McNair Bailey
Maureen and Donald Baker
Craig Barry
Gini and Mark Baumgardner

Ruby and Peter Becker
Joan and Leon Belshin
Barbara Bentley
Patricia Berg
Gayle and Fred Bieker
Jerry Blank
Emmy Blechmann
William Bliss
Ruth and Jacob Bloom
The Blue Family Trust
Debbe and 
   Franklin Otis Booth, III 
Susan Barbey Booth
Carol Boswell
Frances Bowes
Neil Bradshaw
Sidney and Dick Brooks
Peter Brooks
Barbara and Lewis Brown
Kelly and Michael Browne
John Bryson
Candida and Bart Burnap
Doris Byerly
Eugenia Callan

TOTAL GIVING FOR FISCAL YEAR JULY 1, 2014 – JUNE 30, 2015 
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Laura and Scott Carlin
Carole Klein Family Trust
Kathy and Paul Carson
Edith Cary
Claire Casey
Joni and Michael Cashman
John Cathey
Franny Cheston
Christensen Family Foundation
Nancy and Tom Christie
Erin and Neil Clark
Joan Clark 
Penelope and Harold Coe
Edith Cook
Lois Copperman 
Graciela Cordeiro
Barbara and Charles Corwin
Nicholas Cox
Dale and Peter Coxe
Cristina’s Restaurant and Bakery
Bonnie Brod and Joe Crosson
Elizabeth Anne and James Crumpacker
Nancy and Terry Curran
Edith Dagley
Trudy Dane
Karin and John Davies
Patricia Davies 
Michelle Dega
George Dirkes
Sally Livingston Donart
Carey and John Dondero
Mary Bachman and William Downing
Martine and Dan Drackett
Buck Drew
Ellen and Don Easterbrook
Kathleen Edwards
Hope Hayward and Walter Eisank
Ann and Leon Ellis
Jim Ellison
Mary Emery
Jenny Emery Davidson and Mark Davidson
Richard English
LeeAnn and Dick Fairfield
Judith and Dick Falge
Earl and Shirley Feiwell Philanthropic Fund
William Feldman
Georgie and Dick Fenton
Jeani Ferrari
Margaret and Joseph Ferretti
Randy and Fred Filoon
Shannon Finnegan

Daralene and John Finnell
Julie Firestone
Sandra and John Flattery
Debbie and Peter Flood
Heather Flood Daves
Jeanne Flowers
Robert Foley
Jeanne and Roger Foreman
Marcia Forman
Ken Fox
Bernice and Charles Frederick
Carol and Paul Fremont-Smith
Elaine and John French
Jane Letourneau and John Frey
Joyce and Norman Friedman
Larry G. Fullmer
Hilary Furlong
Louise and Don Gallagher
Hollie Hunter and Stephen Gardner
Carla and John Garrison
John Garrison
Ann Gasaway
Lewayne Gilchrist
Sally Gillespie
Rivian and Stuart Glickman
Nancy and Gary Goodenough
Steve Gower
Connie Grabow
Grabowski Family Trust 
Susan Granville
Susan Grau
Tara Grau Martin
Sally and Jeffrey Graves
Elizabeth K. and Peter Gray
Jane and Ed Grimes
Jan Gustaffson 
W. David Haggerty, Jr.
Jenna and Robert Hall
Sally and Michael Halstead
Jane and Paul Hansen
Harry and Diane Rinker Foundation
Grace Harvey
Margund and John Haskell
J.T. Heaney
Elizabeth Hedreen 
Lynne and Stephen Heidel
Tom Heinrich
Marie Herbert
Judith Freeman and Tony Hernandez
Patricia and Alex Higgins
Kitty Hillman

Monis Hoag, Jr.
Hodge Revocable Family Trust
Connie and Gary Hoffman
Mary and Alan Hogg 
Joanne and Terry Hogue
Jan Phillipsborn and Mitchell Hollins
Carol Scheifele-Holmes and 
   Benjamin Holmes
Horrigan Foundation, Inc.
Bitsy and Dick Hotaling
Leslie and George Hume
Idaho Independent Bank
James Irwin
Paul James
James L. Ludwig Foundation
Maureen Jenner
Nancy and Paul John
Judy and Richard Johnson
Katherine and Fred Judd
Carol and Edward Karner
Kay Hardy and Gregory Kaslo
Susan and Larry Katzen
Judith Teller Kaye and David Kaye
Marcia Kent
Christina Kirk

Susie and Robert Kopf
Madi Kraus
The Kremer Foundation
Barbara and George Krusi
L & H Foundation
Mike Lafferty
Sharon and James Lake
Jennifer and Chris Laporte
Andrea LaPorte
Bena and Levi Larkey
Deborah and Robert Law
Ann Leonardo

Judith and Jerome Levy
Gail and Clarke Lewis-Kido
Jan and Bob Leyse 
Katherine Liddle
Bob Lieder
Roy Lightbody
Gail and Gerald Lincoln
Cynthia Snorf Livermore
Carolyn and John Lloyd
Marilyn Lockhart
Bea Longley 
Mari and Thomas Lowe
Jan Wygle and Barry Luboviski
Elise Lufkin
John Lundin
Mila and Marty Lyon
Jean and Tony Mabbatt
Sandra and Peter Maier
Mary and Stephen Malkmus
Dorrie and David Marks
Flora and Stuart Mason
Edward Matthews
Lisa and Robert Mayer
Christina Gearin and Andrew Mayo
Claudia McCain

Daniel Murphy 
Mary Sue and Murray McClain
Martha Carnevale and Ted McCoy
Willa and James McLaughlin
Scott McLean
Michael McManamon
Charline and Charlie McNamee
Tina and John Mehan
Meyers Charitable Family Fund
Jeanette and Charles Miller
Susan Miller
Miller Fund of the Community 
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   Foundation of Collier County
Louisa Moats
Carole Morgan
Patricia Morrow and Richard Moulton
Linda and Hans Muehlegger
Cynthia and Kingsley Murphy
Betty Murphy
Janet Nathanail
Cameron Northern
Louise Wilson and Jay Noyes
Joan and Michael O’Neil
Joy Ordal
Kaye and Hugh O’Riordan
Lindsay and David Ormsby
Karen Oswalt
Gerald O’Toole
Page Foundation
Panache
The Albert Parvin Foundation
Robert and Alexandra Phillips
Steven and Carole Rathfon
Estelle and Les Reid
Rebecca and Mark Reitiner
Jima Rice
Cheryl and James Rice
Susan Robertson
The Robertson Foundation
Beth and Rob Rohe
Lois Rosen
Bernice Rosenthal
Phyllis Houk and Mike Roundy
Gordon Russell
Cornelius T. Ryan
Lynda and Robert Safron
The Sanford Foundation 
Julie and Preston Sargent
Kathleen Brown and Van Gordon Sauter
Shirley and Joe Sax
Ann Scales
Janet Schmied
Mary Schneider
Nancy and Phil Schneider
Marilyn Schwartz
Jane Wooster Scott
The Patricia Scott Family Foundation
Susan Scovell
Patti and Tom Shadick
Shirley and Ralph Shapiro
Nancy and David Sheffner
Barbara and Richard Shelton
Nancy and John Shepherd

Roberta and Howard Siegel
Edward Simon
Silver Creek Outfitters
Karen and Ole Skinner
Sheri Slater
Becky and Peter Smith
Graham Smith
Leslie and Charles R. Snorf
Barbara and Allen L. Spafford
Tana Jane and Dan Stahn
Nicki Steinberg
Sharon and Gene Steiner
Sterling Realty Organization
Karen Stern
Carol and Robert Stevens
Georgia and Todd Stewart
Louise and Trent Stumph
Isabel and Herb Strusser
Julia and Sean Sullivan
Anna Svidgal
Tricia Swartling
Swept Away
Joan and Tom Swift
Anna Taugher
Mary and Crispin Thiessen
Nancy Thomas
Crystal Thurston
Karen Tong
Joanne and William Travers
Susan Tryon
Jane Tucker
Sally and Roger Turner
Caryn and Robert Tyre
Charlotte Unger
Shelly and Mark Vegwert
Nancy and Joseph Verska
Diana and Karl Wadsack
Carole Lewis and Ted Walczak
Margaret Walker
Douglas Walton 
Julie and Jeff Ward
Nancy and Stephen Wasilewski
Weakley Family Trust
Julie and Edward Weil
Maryanne Whitcomb
Diana Whiting
Lynn Whittelsey
Carolyn Wicklund
Gerald and Dorothy Williams
Evelyn and John Wilson 
Barbara and John Wilson-Phillips

Nancy Winton
Rhea S. Schwartz and 
   Paul Martin Wolff  Foundation
Susan Wolford
Patricia and James Wood
B. C. Young 
Cathy Whinnery and Neil Zussman

Up to $100 
Sherry Aanestad 
Barbara Amick

Jean Amick
Valerie and John Barry
Harriet Parker Bass and Richard Bass
Lucy Chubb 
Linda and Clayton Bowling
Elizabeth Brown
Gail and John Buehler
Cathy Butterfield
Patrick Campbell
DeAnn Campbell
Anne and Terry Carter 
Gay Weake and Jay Cassell
D.J. Christian 
Shirley and Richard Conley
Jean and Drury Cooper
Katrina and Chris Cord
Diane and Jess Cordes
Denise Codovano 
Richard and Ana Maria Cuneo
Julie and Richard Dahlgren
Alexandra Delis-Abrams
Margaret Devan
Alex Dow
Robert Dunn
Susanna and Frederick Elliot 
Lucia Farnham-Hudson

Helga and Phil Fast
Pamela Feld
Robert and Joan Feldman
Donna Finegan
Mary Flaherty
Howard and Tere Lynn Foley
Michael Franceschini
Cecelia Freilich
Marian and Charley French
Margery and Bernard Friedlander
Kathy and Richard Gariepy

Gracie Gibson
Glenna Glover
Margaret Gray
Terry Hanson
Marylee Hardie
Barbara and David Hart
Linda and Ronald Hatzenbuehler
Vickie and Jody Hawley-Olson
Carter and Wayne Hedberg Schmidt 
Ann Hender
Joan Heyler
Bobbye Hinson
Georgia and Ted Hollister
Kathleen Hutchinson
Sandra Hyde
Jay Sheets Painting
Sabra and Ronald Jernigan
Hilarie and Steve Job
Emily and Steve Karassik
Jean and John Kearney
Gerry Kearns
Nita Kyle
Susan Kniffen
Patricia Lane
Cynthia Langlois
Charles Larkey



Gifts in Memory of Maureen Rathfon
Valerie and John Barry
Marylee Hardie
Wendy and Jim Jaquet
Ronald and Sabra Jernigan
Jim and Willa McLaughlin
Linda and Hans Muehlegger
Nora Rathfon
Carole and Steven Rathfon
Telford Charities-Carol Eklund
Dolores Wilkins
Patricia and James Wood

Gifts in Memory of Harry Holmes
Barbara Bentley
William Bliss
Frances Bowes
Peter Brooks
Eugenia Callan
Edith Cook
Jean and Drury Cooper
Edith Dagley

Maryon Davies Lewis
Judith and Dick Falge
Marcia Forman
Launce and Joan Gamble
Susan Grau
Tara Martin Grau
Terry Hanson
Joan Heyler
Margaret Dewey Hicks
Monis Hoag, Jr.
Georgia and Ted Hollister
Kathleen Hutchinson
Paul James
Allison and Peter Janss
Paul and Nancy John
Katherine and Fred Judd
George and Barbara Krusi
Inge-Lise and Jack Lane
Howard and Gretchen Leach
Cynthia Snorf Livermore
Skip and Liz Lord
JB and Susan McIntosh

Harriet Meyer Quarre
Susan Miller
Robert and Alexandra Phillips
Genevieve Prideaubrune
Serena Rhinelander Stewart
Harry and Diane Rinker
Susan Robertson
Bernice Rosenthal
Janet Schmied
Valerie and E.G. Siemon
Leslie and Charles Snorf
Roselyne C. Swig
The Glen and Angela Charles Family 
Fund -Elizabeth Smoot
Jane Tucker
Ellen and John Wallace
Gerald and Dorothy Williams

Gifts in Memory of Beverly Reeves
Shirley and Richard Conley
Tere Lynn and Howard Foley
Kathy and Richard Gariepy

Jane and Ed Grimes
Joanne and Terry Hogue
Carolyn and John Lloyd
Martha Carnevale and Ted McCoy
Linda and Hans Muehlegger
Cynthia and Kingsley Murphy
Dennis and Sharen Peterson
Julianne and Michael Roos
Judith and Richard Smooke
Tana Jane and Dan Stahn
Ann and Doug Taylor

Gift in Memory of Posie Neely 
Joanne and Terry Hogue

Gift in Memory of Marie
“Cunnie” McGowan 
Alice Spafford
Barbara and Allen L. Spafford

Gift in Honor of Sally Hope  
Janis and Donald Trossman

Debra and Gary Leeds
Gordean Briggs and Steve Linden 
Karen Little
Liz and Skip Lord
LunchBOX Salon
Margaret Scott Design
Mary and Frederick McBrier
Marie McGowan
Tona Mecredy
Joanne and Elliott Mercer
Harriet Meyer Quarre
Janet Kellam and Andy Munter
Patricia Neal 
Lynne and Robert Nicholson
Dayle Ohlau
Lisa Yasuda and Jeffery Oyster
Kelly and Adam Patrick
Jan Peppler
James Perkins
Sharen and Dennis Peterson
Katherine Pleasants 
Genevieve Prideaubrune
Sheryn and Walter Rapchinski
Nora Rathfon
Mary Reid
Hallie Reikowsky 
Julie and John Rember
Jenna and William Resko

Keefer Reynolds
Connie and Karl Romstad
Diane Ronayne 
Michael Roos
Andrea Rule
Sawtooth Brewery 
Linda Perez Schoff and Joel Schoff
Julie and Peter Scott
Valerie and E.G. Siemon
Softerware, Inc.
Alice Spafford
Sherry and Dick St. Clair
Sheila and Dan Summers 
Victoria Sutter
Susan and Craig Swanson
Telford Charities
Corneil Therrien
Janis and Donald Trossman
B.W. Ullmann
Kathleen and William J. Weaver 
Gordon Webster
Carol Weldin
Kelley Weston
Bonnie Wetmore
Dolores Wilkins
Carrie Williams 
Sheila Witmer

Organizational Grants
Idaho Community Foundation
Idaho Humanities Council
Idaho State Historical Society
The Papoose Club

We are grateful for the generosity 
of all of our supporters!  Every effort 
was taken to create a complete and 
accurate list of gifts. If you discover 
an error or omission, please let us 
know. Email Carter Hedberg - 
chedberg@comlib.org.
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Susie Billie, librarian – A Discovery of Witches by Deborah Harkness

Scott Burton, programs manager – The Best American Non-Required Reading Series

Cathy Butterfield, collections manager – The Three-Body Problem by Cixin Liu 

DeAnn Campbell, children’s library supervisor – Tiny Creatures  by Nicola Davies 

Jenny Emery Davidson, executive director – Miss Lost Nation by Bethany Schultz Hurst 

Sabrina DeBree, librarian – Although of Course You End Up Becoming Yourself  by David Lipsky

Diane Dick, librarian – The Invention of Hugo Cabret by Brian Selznick

Eric Duncan, development coordinator – One Man’s Wilderness by Sam Keith and Richard Proenneke

Molly! Goodyear, librarian – The Plantpower Way by Rich Roll

Nancy Goodenough, librarian – The Soul of an Octopus by Sy Montgomery

Carter Hedberg, director of philanthropy – Depths by Henning Mankell

Christina Jensen, regional history librarian – The Hotel on Place Vendome by Tilar J. Mazzeo

Lindsay Kavanagh, librarian – Yoga for Your Mind and Body by Rebecca Rissman

Kris Kemp, librarian – The Beat Goes On by Ian Rankin

Karen Little, instructor – The Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks by Rebecca Skloot 

Laurie Loudenslager, librarian – My Brilliant Friend by Elena Ferrante

Brad McLane, information systems manager – The Oliver Sacks Reading List  from The Atlantic 

Buffy McDonald, reference librarian – The China Study by Colin Campbell (through Interlibrary Loan)

Ted Miller, maintenance manager – Go Set a Watchman by Harper Lee

Helen Morgus, librarian – I Will Always Write Back by Caitlin Alifirenka and Martin Ganda

Pamela Parker, circulation supervisor – A Stricken Field by Martha Gellhorn 

Taylor Paslay, director of museum operations – Hyperion by Dan Simmons

Kate Ristow, children’s librarian – 10th of December by George Saunders

Janet Ross-Heiner, librarian – The Girl in the Spider’s Web by David Lagercrantz

Carolyn Smith, librarian – All the Light We Cannot See by Anthony Doerr 

Anna Svidgal, administration and events manager – Anna Karenina by Leo Tolstoy

Mary Tyson, regional history librarian – Housekeeping by Marilynne Robinson
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THE COMMUNITY LIBRARY STAFF MEMBERS 
(and their latest book recommendations!): 

GOLD MINE STAFF MEMBERS 
Craig Barry – manager,  
  Gold Mine Stores	
Linda McMahon – assistant manager, 
   Gold Mine Thrift
Klara Grim – assistant manager, 
   Gold Mine Consign
Zach Burney
Cynthia Dwyer
Phil Jockumsen
Justine Kaiser
Steve Kaiser
Sonia Lopez
Yosilin Manturano
Judy Milazzo
Omar Marquez-Nevarez
Marianne Schwartz
Janis Tedrow
Karen Terrell
Camilla Thomas

TRUSTEES 
Reuben Perin – Chair
Bill Lowe – Vice Chair
Heather Flood Daves – Secretary
Roger Gould – Treasurer
Tyler Davis-Jeffers 
Lyman Drake
Morley Golden
Mitchell Hollins
Jack Lane
Bena Larkey
Marcia Liebich
Jon Maksik
Kristin Orr 
Beverley Robertson
Kate Rosso
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Ann Christensen
Joanne Hogue
Ann Taylor
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